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This is absolutely disgusting! Stop enabling this behavior! They leave a filthy garbage 

dump wherever they stay! We the tax paying people who pay our way to use the 

public property are sick of it. Put funding into the root of the problem, mental health 

and drug rehab! 

Homelessness is destroying our once clean and safe towns.  

They look like garbage dumps and many of them are harmful to the public because of 

drug and alcohol use. Let them camp only at the city dump property. Make room 

there.  


